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United Quilt Guild  
Minutes   
January 5, 2016 
Submitted by Secretary 
Tina Snoke 
 
 

Our meeting began with our program 
Barn Quilts of Ashtabula County 
with Carl Feather, author and Cathy 
McCarty, trail co-founder.  More 
information on their website 
barnquiltsashtabulacounty.com 

Vice President Rita Kilpatrick called 
the meeting to order.  The motion to 
approve the minutes was made by 
Rita Kilpatrick and seconded by 
Debbie Mangas and all were in favor.  
Lynn Stiles made the motion to 
approve the treasurers report pending 
audit and seconded by Lois Dunn, all 
were in favor.  

A motion was made to adjourn the 
meeting and seconded by Kathy 
Brown. 

CHARITY QUILTS   

The next work day for oncology 
quilts will be Saturday, January 30, 
2016 at 10:00 am until 2:00/3:00 pm 
at the Emmanuel Lutheran Church, 
251 S. Broadway, Salem. 

Lillian Morenz collected outstanding 
quilt blocks and will have more 
precuts to hand out at our February 
meeting for the Churn Dash Pattern 
Blocks to be completed for Veterans 
quilts. 

 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
Donation for Church Use 

January is the month for us to pay the 
churches for our guild usage of the 
rooms.  Debbie Mangas made a 
motion for us to pay $350 to the 
Presbyterian Church and $125 to the 
Emmanuel Lutheran Church.  The 
motion was seconded by Sharon 
Walker and all were in favor. 

In Honor of Robyn Winn 

Barb Fink reviewed the Guild Bylaws 
on what has been done previously 
when a member passes so we may 
find a way to honor Robyn Winn.  
Some suggestions were  to donate a 
quilting book to the library in her 
name; donation to her favorite 
charity; quilt show award category in 
her name. 

Secret Sisters 

Rita Kilpatrick passed out sheets to 
be completed for those who are 
interested in joining Secret Sister 
with a $5 monthly limit, $10 on birth 
date. 

UQG TREASURER'S 
REPORT 

December 31, 2015 
Beginning Balance  $8,834.61 
Expenses: 
Sally Hayes dinner refund 
           (5.00) 
Ashtabula Cnty Art Center 
       (100.00)  
Balance       $8,729.61                      
 
Respectfully submitted by 
Barb Fink, 
Treasurer for United Quilt Guild 

 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
Christmas Donations for 

Create A Smile 

The following list of items donated at 
Christmas by our guild members 
were delivered by Julie Winn to Mr. 
Niederhiser of Create A Smile for 
Salem school children:  Hats 71; 
Gloves 66; Scarves 8; Blanket 1; 
Socks 29 pairs; Crayons 60 boxes; 
Colored Pencils 14 boxes; Markers 
10 boxes; Scissors 4; Pens 15 packs; 
Mechanical Pencils 2 packs; 
Notebooks 8; Glue sticks 23; Glue 
Bottles 2; Erasers 9 packs; Pencils 25 
packs; Folders; Calendars; Coloring 
Books; Mini stuffed animals; Tools; 
and $45.  All gifts were greatly 
appreciated.   

Thank You! 
Spring Tea 

Pat Firestone had a selection of Jodi 
Barrow quilt blocks to choose from 
for the March 11, spring tea 
workshop. 

Kathy Brown presented information 
on our March 12, Spring Tea to be at 
Three Eight Delta Grille (38d), Salem 
Air Park, Soups and Sandwiches.  A 
vote will be held at our Feb 2 meeting 
to determine if the guild will pay a 
portion of the $20.00 charge.  

CHALLENGE QUILT 
Lynn Stiles ...  
"IT'S ALL ABOUT ME"   
will be at our June 7, 2016 
meeting. 
Quilt size no smaller than 36"x 
36" and no larger than 48"x 48" 



 

 
Newsletter  January 2016 
Page 2 

NEWSLETTER INFO 

Brenda Schmidt needs info for the 
newsletter emailed to her ASAP, her 
email is lynbrenrr@yahoo.com 

INFORMATION OFFICER 

Margie Hoffmaster is our 
Information Officer and will 
forward your written e-mail messages 
to members at margiehoff@yahoo.com 

AQS BOOK ORDERS 

Colleen  VanLeeuwen is taking the 
book orders.  

FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS 

Barb Fink  02-04 
Judi Lemmon  02-15 
Beverly Brown 02-19 
Martha Becker  02-25 
Margie Hoffmaster 02-29 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Judy Niemeyer Workshops with 
Karen Conley at Winnie Alek's 
clubhouse, 970 West Perry Street, 
Salem.  330-337-8179 

$10 per workshop; patterns extra. 

Feb 6 10am - 4pm 
Mar 5 10am - 4pm 
Apr 2 10am - 4pm 

DAY GROUP 

The Day Group will meet at the 
Salem Presbyterian Church every 
other Friday 10 AM- 3 PM. Contact 
Debbie Mangas at 234-567-4434 if 
interested. 

EVENTS CALENDAR 
 

Charity Quilts - Oncology 
January 30, 2016 
Emmanuel Lutheran Church 
10:00 am - 2/3 pm 
 
February 2, 2016 
UFO 10:00 am 
Meeting 6:30 pm  
Program:  Pat Firestone will demo 
Inktense Pencils 
 
SPRING TEA 
Jodi Barrows 
March 11, 2016 Workshop 
March 12, 2016 Tea, 11:30am 
Three Eight Delta Grille (38d) 
11718 State Route 45, Salem 
 
 
 
 
 


